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Three break-ins in west part of town

	Caledon OPP are looking for a man between the ages of 40 and 50 in connection with three reported break-ins Feb. 21.

They occurred in the area of Heritage Road and Old School Road.

Police said the investigation has revealed that an individual was knocking on the doors of homes in the area at the time of the

break-ins, claiming to be an employee of Hydro One. Hydro One has confirmed that they did not have any employees in the area.

This individual is a person of interest in the investigation and police would like to speak with him.

He's described as having brown hair, which was bald on top, with a moustache. He's about 40 to 50 years of age with a thin build,

and about five feet eight inches to five 10 in height.

Police are asking anyone with information about the break and enters or the person of interest to contact Detective Sergeant Matt

Noble or Detective Constable Rob Hlebec at the Caledon OPP Detachment at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any suspicious

persons, activity or vehicles in the area. Information such as the physical description and clothing of suspicious individuals, make,

model and colour of vehicles, licence plate information, direction of travel are all useful tools for investigators.
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